
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Week 10 Term 3 

13th September 2021 

Visitors to the school 

All visitors to the school must 

present to the front office and 

follow the protocols displayed 

including scanning QR Code. This 

process will continue until further 

notice. 
Calendar of Upcoming Events 

17/9 - Last day of Term 3  

5/10 - Staff and students return for Term 4 



Principal’s Report 

Woohooo!!!!! Welcome back!!!!!! 

 

It was fabulous to greet the students back to school today, as we progressed to Level 3 conditions 

and returned for face to face learning. 

 

I would really like to thank all our parents and carers for your support with home learning and stay-at-

home restrictions over the last four weeks. I know this time was challenging for everyone, but it is 

heartening to know our school community is committed to supporting and abiding by the guidelines 

placed upon us.   

 

As part of Level 3 conditions the school will be implementing several processes to ensure the safety 

and health of our students and staff. These include: 

 

 staff wearing masks (indoors and outdoors) 

 enhanced cleaning throughout the day 

 physical distancing 

 hand sanitising throughout the day 

 non-essential visitors (including parents and carers) are not permitted on site 

 no bubblers (students need their own water bottles) 

 QR code check in for all staff and visitors 

 students and staff who are unwell are to stay at home. If a student becomes unwell during the 

day, their parents will be contacted to collect them from school. 

 the front gate will remain closed throughout the day. Please ring the bell, located at the gate, if 

you wish to speak with a staff member. 

 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 67233437. 

 

As a school we look forward to reconnecting with each student this week before we start holidays on 

Friday. 

 

Melinda Partridge 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


